
 

 

 

 
25th December 2021 
 
To: 
 
National Stock Exchange of India 
Limited (Scrip Code: FSL)  
Exchange Plaza,  
Plot no. C/1, G Block, 
Bandra-Kurla Complex 
Bandra (East), 
Mumbai - 400 051 

BSE Limited (Scrip Code: 532809)  
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai - 400 001 
 

 
 
Dear Madam/ Sir, 
 
Sub:  Intimation under Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligation and Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations, 2015 

 
We refer to our letter dated 10th November 2021 wherein we have mentioned interalia 
that the Stock Purchase Agreement was signed on 9th November 2021 to acquire 100% 
stake in The StoneHill Group, Inc. (“TSG”), a leading US mortgage services provider and 
the said transaction will be completed, subject to regulatory approvals. 
 
Accordingly, pursuant to Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligation and Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations, 2015, we wish to inform that Sourcepoint, Inc., a step-down 
subsidiary of the Company, has completed the said acquisition with TSG on 24th December 
2021. 

 
You are kindly requested to take the above on record. 
 
Thanking you, 

 
For Firstsource Solutions Limited 
 
 
 

Pooja Nambiar 

Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
 

 


